
 

Section 19 permits- Minibuses 

 

All old style permit 19’s expire in April 2014. These are Section 19 permits 
that don't have an expiry date on them.  The new style permit is shown 
below. 

Action by Headteachers 

Schools that operate a minibus will need to apply for a new permit if their 
current permit does not have an expiry date. The new permit must be in 
place by April if you wish to continue operating a minibus after this date 

 

New style permits with expiry date 

 
For Norfolk County Council departments and schools operating minibuses 
these can be obtained from Norse by contacting  

 
Tina Higlett 
Norse Transport  
280 Fifer's Lane 
Norwich 
NR6 6EQ 
 
Tel 01603 894309 

Fax 01603 894319 

Email - tina.higlett@ncsgrp.co.uk  

To find out more about operating and driving a minibus, follow the link  

Schoolspeoplenet/Driving-for-work/index.htm 

http://www.schoolspeoplenet.norfolk.gov.uk/Manager/Managing-health-safety-and-wellbeing/Health-and-safety/Work-activities/Driving-for-work/index.htm

